
City Of Los Angeles 

Wabash Rec. Center 

Park Advisory Board (PAB) 

Minutes of  Friday, May 31st, 2024 

 

5:30pm – Meeting called to order. Participants in attendance: 

a. Al Ramos – Director 

b. Steve Estrada – President 

c. Victor Michel- member 

d. Sal Miranda – Vice President 

e. Hector Morales- member 

5:45pm -   Motion to approve minutes from last meeting by Victor Michel. Pres. 

Steve Estrada seconded. Minutes approved. 

5:55pm - main topic of discussion - Park Safety - Chronic Graffiti & gang loitering 

-   DIC Al Ramos reported Current status of safety issues the park deals 

with on daily basis.  

6:05pm – President Steve Estrada will email Council 14 office to ensure that 

council knows that Wabash’s PAB is concerned of safety issues. Also LAPD SLO 

should know issues at this point. 

6:15 pm - Victor Michel stated that Wabash Park is the most neglected facility in 

the area. The park has been very dirty as of late. Other members agreed. 

6:23pm –President Estrada added that it’s a “Health and Safety issue and should 

be addressed. He will state this on his email to Council District 14. 

6:30pm – Victor Michel also stated any surpluses should be PAB’s choice in what 

other things Wabash chooses to repair. 

 



 

6:35pm – Pres. Estrada, and PAB members all agreed that all the “park upgrades” 

should include cameras for safety. The grant from Council 14 is small but most 

agreed that allotted monies should be used primarily to improve facility’s safety 

concerns.  Also mentioned by Steve Estrada is an upgrade in our baseball dugout.  

This tabled for next meeting. 

6:40pm – President Steve Estrada motioned to adjourn, Victor seconded motion. 

Meeting adjourned. Next Meeting set for August 30th at 6pm. 
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